Good evening Ramily,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly announcements.

Our Band and Chorus students will have their final performance of the school year on Tuesday, April 29 at 6 pm in the auditorium at Northeast High School. Please come out and support the students.

We will begin new EOG prep during RAM Time for the next 4 weeks of the school year. If your students are a part of that group, please try to have them at school on time each morning. We also have 2 more Saturday Academies on May 3 and May 17. We are trying to get our Young Rams prepared to take the EOG.

Athletics this week:

Cheerleading tryouts will take place on Monday, May 12. Any student interested in trying out must have a physical and can get forms from the main office.

Baseball/Softball

Monday, April 28 - Western vs. Northeast @Northeast

Track

Wednesday, April 30 - Jackson vs. Northeast @Northeast

Our 8th grade Promotion Ceremony will take place on Tuesday, June 10 at 9 am in the auditorium at Northeast High School. We will be sending out a call this week to 8th grade parents only that will give dates for the Formal, Cookout and Practice information.

Parents, we have a dress code and the expectation is that all students follow the dress code. Students are not allowed to wear biking shorts or crop tops to school. Please assist us with this as we move forward through the school year. The handbook is listed below in the email. Let's come to school prepared to learn and let's have a great week Rams!
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